
You will receive $15 for taking part

Participants Needed 
We are looking for parents to participate in a research study.

Conducted under the direction of Dr. Mel Rutherford.

Who do we need?

Parents who have children with a
diagnosis of autism spectrum disorder

(ASD) and also those who don’t.

Dates and times for participating are
flexible and involve 1 visit to the

Psychology Building at McMaster
University (~1.5 hrs).

Contact for more information:
Esin Gürcan - (905) 525-9140 ext.20633

bapstudies@gmail.com

This study has been reviewed and approved by MREB #6384.


